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Decision:  Scarborough Subway Extension Property Acquisition 

At its meeting of October 16, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff report, 
as amended, as follows: 

1. Approve the recommendations set out in the Confidential Attachment, as amended; and

2. Maintain the confidentiality of the information set out in the Confidential Attachment until
such time as an agreement with the property owner is executed.


